
3503 Huntingbrook Drive #203 
Columbus, Ohio 43231-4937 
October 31, 1994 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 

'Frederick, maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I just received your letters of 10/25 and 10/28. I am glad to hear 
that you have, finished.Inside the Assassination Industry and have 
started another. These will be valuable additions to history. You 
have set a fine .example bY,devoting your time to these endeavors 
without financial benefit, no doubt to your'negative financial benefit. 

Carrol & Graf has not. responded to.Nancy's request for a call back 
with moe specific information. I did find out the name of the young 
lady, albeit jsut a first name, that Nancy talked with. The young - 
lady's name at Carrol &'Graf who answered the phone and told her 
that Never AgaiO  .was another name for Whitewash was "Janet." 

I passed along to:Nancy your thanks for her efforts and your request 
for a colleague in a different store. Maybe while I am in Phoenix 
I can snoop around a bookstore there and get some information. I 
will try 'to. remember. 

C. J. Rowell definitely includes more Harry stuff 'than anyone by 
right should. There are regular letters from Harry and articles. 
They continue exactly the same themes as found in .Torturing the Truth. 

On Wednesday of this week, Tom Peet, Roland Lane and I are getting 
together to put our presentation together.' We are simply trying to 
share our conviction that the great American documents should be 
read, studied, and discussed by high school students, and also some 
hands on activities that have worked for us and that are efficient.. 
Convincing people. to take the time to actually have the students read 
the stuff is what is tough. They can't afford not to take the time, 
if done right. I'drop you a card from Phoenix. We'll be staying with 
my sister. 

It is Tom and I that are planning of visiting Frederick in the spring, 
perhaps also with Pete Johnson, another Westerville networker, who 
accompanied us to Nashville last year just to watch. He is a pharma-
ceutical salesman. 

I have a mailing from .the Colation on Tolitical Assassinations that 
mentions.you and Case Open and Never Again! in a favorable Light. 
They are the birds, I believe, who had you originally listed as a 
speaker for their October conference in Washington. In Volume 1,#1, 
August 1994 issue, they say, in part, "Long-.time critic-and investigator 
Haorld Weisberg, whose early Whitewash series demolished the Warren 
Report's (sic) methods and conclusions, has responded to Gerald Posner's 
Case Closed with A rebuttal published by Carroll and Graf titled Case Open. 
Weisberg will follow with his latest book, Never Again from the same 
publisher, an autobiographical record of.his struggle to reveal the facts, 
due in March." (Paper titled Open Secrets) Enclosed also find an article 
from an Arizona paper from my sister. You may keep it especially if it is 
useful. 	 Sincerely, . )4A7t 


